
 
 

  
Office of the Registrar 

Chulalongkorn University 
Extension of Late Course Withdrawal Period 

 

********************************************  

    
  This is in reference to Chulalongkorn University 
Announcement on Guidelines for Instructional Management under 
an Extraordinary Circumstance as a Result of COVID-19 Infection 
Outbreaks, dated March 5, 2020. 
 Since the normal instructional management, evaluation and 
assessment method have been affected, and to prevent the 
students, instructors, and staff from leaving their place of 
residence during the outbreak of COVID-19 virus and reduce direct 
contact, the Office of the Registrar therefore decides to extend the 
period of late course withdrawal and exempt late course 
withdrawal fine. Students can proceed with late course withdrawal 
online by following the guideline at the Office of the Registrar's 
website (https://www.reg.chula.ac.th/news/Covid_en_630325.pdf). 
Late withdrawal must be done at least 3 working days before the 
examination take place.  
 This extension and exemption are enforced only during the 
outbreak of COVID-19 unless further changes are announced.  
 

Announced on March 27, 2020.  

https://www.reg.chula.ac.th/news/Covid_en_630325.pdf

